
2-5-2025

Please accept this letter as my written testimony in SUPPORT of establishing federal 

protections for the wild horse herd at Theodore Roosevelt National Park and forming a state 
working group to collaborate with Theodore Roosevelt National Park on managing the wild 
horses.
Sincerely, 

Danielle RA Peterson 

116 Woodland Drive 

Camano Island WA 98282 


